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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 10th June 2022 
 
Welcome back to the final term of this academic year…how time flies!  
At the very end of last term, we celebrated the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with the most wonderful 
event where the adults, children and VIP guests had the most amazing, memorable experience! 
Dressed up, parading flags, eating picnic food and enjoying a live concert. We certainly made the 
most of being free from Covid restrictions! 
Please click on the following links to read an article that was written for The Isle of Thanet News by 
our talented Mr, Munson who is a parent in our community, and a jubilee commemorative video 
put together by Mr Horne. We hope it gives you a glimpse in to the fantastic experience that we 
were able to give the children.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OOw38DlVBKA 

https://theisleofthanetnews.com/2022/05/30/platinum-jubilee-a-week-of-activities-at-bromstone-primary-

school/ 

 
This week has been another exciting week around the school. Year 3 have had local heroes in 
school today sharing knowledge and showing their specialist equipment. Thank you to our 
volunteers that visited us today and helped to enrich the lives of our children. Year 6 have visited 
Ramsgate Tunnels this week and we have had 2 cricket teams competing today at Margate 
Cricket club. 
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Upcoming Events 
 
There will be class photos on Monday 20th June. 
You will have received a text with a link for you to book your Parents’ Consultation appointment. 
Please book your appointment as soon as possible. 
Sports Days this year will be held on 30th June and 1st July. 
30th June - Years R, 1, 2 and 3  
1st July – Years 4, 5 and 6 
For years 1-6 your child will be reminded today of what house they are in. Please can you send 
your child in the correct house colour t-shirt on Sports Day. Year R, we will inform you of what 
house your child is in next week; siblings are in the same house. 
Viking – Red 
Roman – Yellow 
Saxon – Blue (the children in Saxon can wear their blue Bromstone PE t-shirt) 
We will be reverting to a pre-pandemic style of Sports Day this year, where all children will take 
part in the morning and then competitors representing their houses will take part in the afternoon. 
All parents will be invited to watch the morning events and parents of competitors will be invited for 
the afternoon. 
 
Sports Clubs 
 
Monday – Years 3 and 4 Cricket 
Tuesday – Year 2 Athletics 
Wednesday – Years 5 and 6 Cricket 
Thursday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Athletics 
Friday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Rounders 
 
A few reminders for everyone 
 
Please ensure your child has a drink bottle every day and if you would like your children to wear 
suntan lotion please can you apply this before school. 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park. 
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After 
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
 

 


